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Pharmacy in the Media

The Irish Times, Irish Independent, Irish Daily Mail and The Herald ran articles on medicine 
shortages where the IPU was widely quoted.

There was further media coverage regarding blood pressure checks quoting Sinead McCool, IPU
Acting Head of Professional Services. This topic was covered in the Munster Express, Dublin
Gazette, Northern Standard and on Radio Kerry.

Lara Marin, IPU Professional Service Pharmacist was interviewed on LMFM discussing the
Healthy Meath initiative of which the IPU is a key stakeholder.
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